
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
7 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 
PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

 
Teachers will be available next Tuesday evening 14 March 2023 to discuss the progress of your 
son/daughter.  Staff will be present from 4.00pm - 7.00pm and interviews will take place with Year Advisers 
and Teachers in either the Library or English and Science rooms (upstairs).  A map detailing arrangements 
will be positioned outside the Library entrance.  
 
Kindly keep your interview to 5 minutes so that all parents might have the opportunity to meet with their child's 
teachers.  Should you require a longer interview with your child's teacher, you are invited to make an 
appointment for another time.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Strong communication between school and home is a genuine support to students’ wellbeing and 
achievement at school.  We hope that all parents and carers will be able to attend.  
 
Please do not hesitate to see the Deputy Principal to discuss a suitable alternate arrangement to meet with 
teachers if this date is not convenient. 
 
 
Mrs M Eshman     Ms M Doolan 
CO-ORDINATOR     PRINCIPAL  
 

Subject Teacher 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

Coonabarabran High School 
PO Box 3 Newell Hwy 

Coonabarabran NSW 2357 
 

Ph: 02 6842 1099 
Fax: 02 6842 2267 

Email: coonabarab-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


